

Commanding General 4th Marine Aircraft Wing



Micheal E. Thornton, U.S. Navy Seals Congressional Medal of Honor Winner Car-Spa 4835 LBJ Freeway, Suite 650 Dallas, TX 75244

Dear Mike,

I would like to take this opportunity to show my sincere gratitude for contributing greatly towards the success of the 4th Marine Aircraft Wing Commander's Conference in Dallas, TX. The experiences you shared were truly heart-warming and made for an intriguing listening experience. The service you rendered to our country was truly remarkable and it's an honor to listen and learn from someone such as yourself. Thanks again for your service and time and may God bless you. If I can ever be of assistance to you please don't hesitate to call me at 504-678-1210.

Sincerely,

R. D. PAPAK

Brigadier General, USMCR

Commanding General